Year Two and Three Weekly Newletter 14.1.16
Science Big Book

Our Science Big Book from last term seems to have disappeared over the Christmas holiday.  Please could you have a look at home to see if you have it as this contains all of the Science work we have done this year?

Drama!

This week we were visited by the Helen O’Grady drama academy.  The children really enjoyed finding their drama voices and putting on a play.  Take a look at the school website for some photos of the children. 

Literacy

This week the children have been looking at books illustrated by Satoshi Kitamura.  They have come up with their own story characters and had a go at writing a story in the same style.  They have also been trying out their illustration skills in the same style in our art lessons.  The children have been looking at writing sentences using different tense.  
Maths

In maths this week we have been looking at mental methods of adding and subtracting. Try out some of the activities on Mathletics. I have blocked out a couple of activities for you to have a go at this weekend. 
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Things to Remember
· Warburtons Bread workshop consent form

· Year Three children – don’t forget swimming starts next Tuesday!
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, Mrs Sharpe
